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MERRY CHRISTMAS 

Chatter & Clatter 

December 2023 
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                        2023 Cornhusker Model A Ford Club Governing Board & Committees                                                      

President– Harvey Jecha, 402-560-1780, quiltchic62@gmail.com                                                               

President-Elect– Nancy Hanshaw, 402-423-4448, vghanshaw@aol.com                                                      

Secretary– Judy Jecha, 402-560-0336, quiltchic62.jj@gmail.com                                                                                                                                        

Treasurer– Jerry Waechter, 402-417-8888, jwaechter@windstream.net                                                                                                                                              

Past President– Andrew Kean, 402-314-2379, KeansClassics@gmail.com        

Board Member– Gayle Hanshaw, 402-570-8623, vghanshaw@aol.com                                                                                                 

                  Bill Buckley, 402-802-6056, wcbuckley06@yahoo.com                                                                 

                   Deb Thomas, 402-421-3691, jt91932@gmail.com  

                        

 

                                                              

  

        

  

   

             

Parades &Tours– Dick Waechter, 402-435-7806 (h) 402-450-4368 ©,                                                                                              

General Interest & Membership– Nancy Hanshaw. 402-423-4448, vghanshaw@aol.com                                                                             

Sunshine– Deb Thomas, 402-421-3961, jt1932@gmail.com                                                                            

Car Council/Swap Meet– Dick Waechter, 402-435-7806, jwaechter@windstream.net                                          

                                Bob Callaway, 402-488-7263, bjcallaway@windstream.net                                       

Tech Seminars– Dave Allder, 402-326-5616, dave.allder@gmail.com                                                                                             

Ads– Bill Buckley, 402-484-7019, wcbuckley06@yahoo.com                                                                                                                                                        

Historian– Janet Beauvais, 402-310-4252, janet.jeffries@doane.edu                                                                                                                            

Newsletter– Margaret Mays, 402-488-8568, heinz56@neb.rr.com                               

Don Cook      3rd        
Marcia Borcher          6th          
Tom Schuerman         6th         
Gary Horn                  11th    
Linda Buckley     13th         
Nick Heetderks     16th               
Nancy Hanshaw          16th         

   

 Happy Anniversary 

Alan & & Deb Embury           6th    
Jim & Beth Otto              19th     
Craig & Rhonda Munier        27th    
Jim & Judi Cook                  28th             

     NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  

We will be having our annual Christmas Party 
on December 1st at Misty’s in Havelock.     
Social time begins at 5:30 with a served meal 
to follow.  In keeping with the tradition of 
the season of remembering those less        
fortunate than ourselves, we a accepting gift 
cards to be given to Villa Marie near Waverly.  
They prefer gift cards to Walmart or cash.  
See the last page of the newsletter for       
information about Villa Marie or you can go to 
their website, https://villamarieschool.com 

           RENEWAL TIME IS HERE 

It’s time to renew your club membership.  If 
you haven’t renewed for next year, please 
send or give $24 to Nancy Hanshaw.           
Remember, if you wait until after Jan. 1st, 
you will need to pay $30. 

 



3 

Election of officers and board members was held at the November meeting 

with the following results: 

 President Elect - Gayle Hanshaw 

 Secretary - Joan Taylor 

 Treasurer - Linda Buckley 

 Board Members - Dick Waechter 

       Margaret Mays 

                     “EAT OUTS”                                                                                                              
FIRST TUESDAY BREAKFASTS                                                                                                                    
Dec. 5th, Stauffer’s, 5600 S 48th St.  
Meet around 9 am. 

LAST THURSDAY DINNER CRUISE                                                                                                                                
Nov 30th, The Garage, 48th & Nebras-
ka Parkway.  Meet at the restaurant at 
5:30.  Please make reservations with 
Gayle or  Nancy by noon on Wednesday, 
Nov. 29th.   402-423-4488 (H), 402-
570-8623 (G),   402-304-1280 (N).  

This will be our last dinner tour this year.  

They will resume in 2024. 

                                    VETERANS PARADE                                                                                                                             

November 12th was a picture perfect  day to honor our 

Veterans with a parade.  This years parade honored     

Veterans in the workforce.  The unusually warm             

temperature bought out a large crowd to enjoy the         

73 entries in the parade.  Our club had a record number   

of 12 Model A’s driving down K Street, starting at  Lincoln 

High and going west to our Capitol.  Participating this year 

were Steve Pozehl, Gary Horn, Bill  & Linda Buckley, Deb 

Thomas, Jeff Thomas, Dick & Jerry Waechter, Ed & Joan 

Taylor, Bob Callaway, Angie Hejl & father, Francis, Glenn 

Manske & his son-in-law, Marty, Dean & Margaret Mays, 

and Gayle & Nancy Hanshaw with grandsons,                  

Carson & Brock Hanshaw.   Carrying our Thank-you Veterans Banner were Chance & Marci Hanshaw.                                                                                                                                                                

The minutes of the November 
meeting will be published in the 
January  2024 newsletter. 
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VETERANS PARADE - NOVEMBER 12TH 
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PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 

              cs@rixtine.com           

 info@rixtine.com 

www.BMLFH.com   402-488-0934 
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1606 Back Acre Circle,                              Mount Airy, 
MD 21771-7703                                           Order Number: 
1-800-255-1929                                 Information Number: 

1-301-829-9880                      FAX: 1-800-774-1930          

First United Women of Faith are presenting Mission 

Christmas 2023 on Dec. 2 from 9 am - 3 pm.  Profits    

support mission work with women, children and youth 

locally and around the world.  The cookie walk is                

interesting.  There are tables with different kinds of   

cookies.  You pick up a “cookie box” and fill it with the 

cookies you want.  They also have a craft fair and lunch 

with homemade soups, sandwiches and pie.  Janet 

Jeffries will be providing entertainment.  Location is First 

United Methodist Church at 2723 N 50th St.  

 


